Subject: JCP&L Aerial Inspections

Please be advised that Haverfield Aviation will be assisting JCP&L with the inspections of all JCP&L
transmission lines. The inspections will begin on July 1, 2016 through Tuesday, July 5, 2016, weather
permitting.

The pilot will be in communication with any local airports, when in their air space. The helicopter will be
flying at a speed of about 35-40 mph above or alongside the lines, and may circle around for a closer
inspection.

The helicopter is black with tail number N502P, see photo below






